SENATE COMMUNITY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to express my disgust at the way Australia is treating people

on temporary protection visas. What are we trying to do? Do we want to make

their lives so miserable that they request to return to their country of

origin? How can someone be a temporary refugee? You either are or you are

not? 

We won't help them to learn English, we won't give them any social,

educational or employment support and we try to break them spiritually and

emotionally. It is time to re-examine our values. I came here as an

immigrant many years ago and have lived a wonderful life in Australia.

However, after our treatment of refugees over the past couple of years I

have been ashamed to call myself an Australian, for the first time in 30

years.

Please change the direction we are moving in before it is too late.

Bernie Fisher

22b Appleton Street

Carlisle 6101

Western Australia

